
Shenzhen Trisvision Technology Co.,Ltd. 

   
Authorization Letter from  

Original Applicant 
 
 
2019-09-10 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The letter grants authorization for representative of  VTIN TECHNOLOGY Co., Limited to 
apply the FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to Shenzhen 
Trisvision Technology Co.,Ltd., FCC ID: 2ATUJ-TV618ZD2MP, granted on 2019-07-30 . The 
equipment is electrically identical. The only change being the label on the device. The 
original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 
 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Signature:    

 
 
Client’s name:  ShaoSi Zhong  
Telephone: +86 13510442080 
Email: yywolai@qq.com 
Contact information / address: Chuangzeshi Science Park, 81 Xincun, Songyuanxia Community 
Center, Guanhu Street, Longhua District, Shenzhen, China 
 
 
 
 
 


